
 

 

 
 

    

This project proposes a GDP amendment for the existing Dennis V. Allen Park to include a new recreation center (Dennis V. Allen 

Recreation Center) as well as other park amenities. This project is in the Southeastern San Diego community of Council District 9. For 

more information, call 619-533-4207 or email Engineering@sandiego.gov. 

Thursday, June 26, at 6 p.m. 

City Life Church  

616 Raven St., San Diego, CA 92102 
 

To join the meeting virtually, visit 

the project webpage by scanning 

the QR code. 

The City of San Diego invites you to attend the 

upcoming Mount Hope Neighborhood Group 

meeting to discuss the General Development 

Plan Amendment project for Dennis V. Allen 

Park. Come share your ideas and review 

potential amenities and design elements. 

Mount Hope Rec Center @ Dennis V. Allen Park 


